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Senator Steve Saland (R,I, C Poughkeepsie) and Assemblyman Marc Molinaro (R,I,C
Red Hook) applaud the efforts of County Clerks statewide to stop the new license
plate mandate. Today, Holly Tanner, Columbia County Clerk joined her colleagues to
deliver to the Governor over 100,000 signatures collected statewide in protest of the
new license plate and the increased fee.  It appears the Governor has listened. 
Pictured from left to right are:  Senator Saland, Columbia County Clerk Holly Tanner
and Assemblyman Marc Molinaro.


